
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Glebe Parent Newsletter 

Friday 20th January 2023               

I hope you have all had a good week. Weekly Attendance 
(w/e 20.1.23) 

1C 99.3 

6L 99.3 

3V 98.5 

6C 98.1 

1A 98 

4J 97.9 

RB 97.1 

6K 96.9 

4JL 96.6 

4R 96.4 

5I 96 

2L 95 

RW 94.6 

5V 94.6 

5G 94.3 

2F 94 

2G 93.7 

3ME 93.3 

1S 93 

3A 92.6 

RP 90 

  
 

 

  

  

Spelling Shed 
Weekly Winners   

3A       6L 
DoodleMaths 

Weekly Winners 

1S      5V 

Online Safety 
 

Following discussions with pupils we have 
found that YouTube is very popular amongst 
the children.  
 
Please see the attached poster which 
highlights some really useful tips for parents and 
carers around using YouTube safely.  
 
Please let us know if you require further 
support.  
 

Mr Perkins and Ms Arshad 

Teacher Strikes 

NEU strikes are scheduled to take place on the 
following dates: 

  Wednesday 1st February 2023  

 Thursday 2nd March 2023 

  Wednesday 15th March 2023 

  Thursday 16th March 2023 

It is not yet possible to provide specific 
information on whether or not your child will be 
able to attend school on one or more of the 
aforementioned dates.  

We are currently carrying out risk assessments to 
minimise the level of disruption to the children’s 
education whilst also ensuring pupil safety. 

There are several options available that are 
currently being considered and once a 
decision has been made, you will be notified at 
the earliest opportunity regarding the 
arrangements for Wednesday 1st February 
2023 and provisional plans for the March dates.  

Thank you for your continued patience. 

Phase Monitoring of KS1 

This week we observed the teaching of 
writing in years 1 and 2. 

Miss Griffiths, Miss Rhodes and I have been 
hugely impressed with the quality of the 
teaching we have seen over the last 
fortnight.  

The children have been so engaged and 
are keen to incorporate what they have 
been taught into their own writing. 

Whole School: 

95.8% 

Pre-Loved Uniform Sales 
 
Please note the change of date of the next 
sale (this was included on the date list in last 
week’s newsletter) 
Due to staffing we have had to move the 
date of the sale from Thursday 2nd to... 

Friday 3rd February 
3:15pm to 4pm 

 
We hope as many of you as possible will be 
able to attend the new date. 
 
We have A LOT OF STOCK in most sizes but 
could do with a few more items in Nursery 
and Reception sizes; if you have any please 
drop them off in our box in foyer. 
 
Don’t forget if you can't make the next sale, 
uniform items can be requested via our 
email address: 
 
glebeuniformsales@gmail.com 
 
Please let us know, what you need in which 
sizes, plus your child’s name and class so 
that we can deliver the items to you via 
them. 
 
The Pre-Loved Team 

Boots 

Just a reminder that, as per our uniform policy, 
children should not be wearing boots in school. 

Given the recent cold snap, they can come to 
school in boots, especially if it is slippery on the 
pavement/walkways but they will have to 
change into their school shoes once they arrive 
at school.  

As we have underfloor heating, the children’s 
feet will quickly warm up once inside the 
building. 

St. Giles Youth Nights 

Youth Nights at St. Giles are returning and will continue to run on 
Fridays nights at the Community Hall with amended timings of 7pm- 
8.30pm. More details to follow in next week’s newsletter. 

Curd Corner 

We sent off 2.2kg of used stamps this 
week to the British Hedgehog 
Preservation Society. This will help them 
to raise much-needed funds. You can 
continue to drop these off in the red box 
in reception or in the green boxes near 
the bike and scooter stands. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 26th January:  3A Class Assembly – 9.15 (parking for parents attending on the 
playground from 9.05am (not before for health and safety reasons) 

Friday 3rd February:  Pre-Loved Uniform Sale after school in the small hall 

Monday 6th February:  Parent Consultation Evenings – 4-7pm (Nursery, Years 1,3 & 5) 

Tuesday 7th February:  Parent Consultation Evenings – 4-7pm (Reception, Years 2,4 & 6) 

Wednesday 8th February: Parent Consultation Evenings – 4.30-7.30pm (Nursery, Years 1,3 &5) 

Thursday 9th February:  Parent Consultation Evenings – 4.30-7.30pm (Reception, Years 2, 4 & 6) 

Friday 10th February:  Half Term starts 

Monday 20th February:  Children back to school – no training day 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.  

 I hope those of you who are celebrating 
Chinese/Lunar New Year have a wonderful time.  

Mrs Penney   

 

 

Netball News 
 
A great start to 2023 for the netball teams on 
Wednesday.   
Harlyn hosted a few schools for a mini tournament 
and out of 8 matches between the two 
teams, we only lost 1.  It was lovely to see the 
children enjoying the netball and scoring goal 
after goal.   Makes standing out in the cold every 
Monday worth every minute! 
 
Mrs Long/Miss Kielty 
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